
  
 

 

 

January 10, 2019 

 

To: District Chairman 
       District Commissioner 
       District Operating Chairs  
(Membership, Advancement, Finance, Camping Training, Activities) 
 
Our annual District Committee Training Workshop has been scheduled for 
Saturday, January 26th starting 9:30 am. It will be held at the First United 
Methodist church in Cross Plains, TX (1000 North Main, Cross Plains, TX 
76443.) Lunch will be provided.  
 
This is a very important meeting for the Texas Trails Council as we move 
into 2019 to continue to serve the youth of our communities. Please bring 
your council and district calendars. (Operating chairs may invite members 
of your committee to attend as well.). Enclosed is the agenda. 
 
 
We look forward to your attendance! Please R.S.V.P. your attendance or 
regrets by January 23, 2019 with Cindy Webb at (325)677-2688 ext. 303 or 
e-mail ciwebb@bsamail.org. 
 
 
Yours in Scouting, 

Shane Price 

Shane Price 
Vice President District Operations 
     

 


